October 16, 2019

Dr. Ken Schmiesing & Celina Schools Board of Education,

Please accept this letter as my notification of retirement effective January 1, 2020. I have worked in this school district since I graduated from Celina High School in 1986, first as an hourly employee in the Print Shop before starting full-time in 1988 while earning my Associate's and Bachelor's Degrees in Business from Wright State University. I was placed in my present position of Administrative Technology Assistant in 1996 where my job responsibilities have drastically increased over the years with all of the advancements in technology.

I have been extremely blessed to work with the three wonderful technology coordinators who were generous in sharing their knowledge with me. We worked as a team to provide updated technology while continually being as cost efficient as possible. I will always treasure the friendships of the many talented and dedicated staff members I was blessed to work with over the past $33\frac{1}{2}$ years. Thank you.

Mary Wolters

Mary Wolters